
The cost-of-living crisis is 
causing unprecedented 
pressures on people already 
struggling and facing 
hardship this winter. 

Your local Green 
councillors have supported 
the council in setting 
up Broomhill Library on 
Taptonville Road as a 
Welcome Place. 

Cllr Brian Holmshaw commented “Please come along and use the Welcome 
Place. It’s a place where you can find somewhere to sit, receive a welcoming 
smile, enjoy a little company, get warm and stay warm.”

Opening hours are: Monday,  Wednesday and Friday 10am - 5pm. Tuesday and 
Saturday 10am - 1pm.

For information about energy saving resources, debt advice, and 
information on the Household Support Fund, see www.sheffield.gov.uk/
cost-of-living or contact the Community Helpline on 0114 2734567
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Cllr Maleiki Haybe, Cllr Angela Argenzio and  Cllr Brian 
Holmshaw at Broomhill Library Welcome Place

Welcome to Sheffield studentsWelcome to Sheffield students

Cllr Brian Holmshaw at 
University of Sheffield

A very big welcome from your Broomhill & 
Sharrow Vale Ward Cllrs Angela Argenzio, 
Maleiki Haybe and Brian Holmshaw to 
new students at University of Sheffield and 
Sheffield Hallam University. Did you know 
this is the ward with the most students 
in Sheffield!

Don’t forget that good relations are vital 
to our neighbourhoods. There are several 
local residents groups who work with 

students and a Student Good Neighbour 
Forum which meets every two months. 
Contact us for details. 

Your three elected Green councillors in 
Broomhill and Sharrow Vale work hard 
to support students and make your stay 
in Sheffield enjoyable. You can contact 
us with your ideas and your concerns all 
year round. Find our contact details on the 
reverse.

Green lightGreen light
for Green wall!for Green wall!

Plans are well underway to create a green 
wall at the corner of Fulwood Road and 
Glossop Road in Broomhill. Economic 
Recovery Funding has made this possible.

Cllr Argenzio has supported traders 
through the planning application for a 
green wall that will not only soften and 
improve the look of the building but also 
provide 
a living 
barrier that 
will absorb 
pollution 
in one of 
the most 
polluted 
zones in 
this area.
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Cllr Angela Argenzio in Broomhill



Councillor SurgeriesCouncillor Surgeries 
Your local councillors are available at a regular drop-in session on the

third Saturday of the month 12 -1pm at Broomhill Library,
10 Taptonville Road, S10 5BR (except August & December)

    maleiki.haybe@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

   07468 701686

   @haybemaleiki

CLLR Maleiki Haybe

Councillor 
update - 

Maleiki 
Haybe 

Your Green councillor, Maleiki 
Haybe, was invited to visit his 
former secondary school Silverdale 
and Porter Croft Primary, after being 
elected in May. 
Maleiki spoke to staff and pupils 
about local issues, social awareness 
and education.
Maleiki was also invited to speak 
at a recent Local Government 
Association event about his role 
in local government and inspiring 
others.
Maleiki is part of the Springfield 
Committee, along with other 
positive role models, he provides 
mentoring and coaching to local 
people. 
Maleiki said “As someone who 
grew up here, I’m really pleased 
to be able to give something back 
to the community.”

  brian.holmshaw@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

  07766 540530

  @SheafVaHeritage

  angela.argenzio@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

  07825 193746

  @msalilla 

CLLR Angela Argenzio
CLLR Brian Holmshaw

Get in
touch

Supporting communitiesSupporting communities
There is funding available for 
community organisations in the 
ward. Last year, support was provided 
to projects in libraries, community 

centres and neighbourhood groups.
Applications are open until mid January 
2023, contact your councillors for more 
information.

In the last few months the Green group 
have made significant progress in the 
council, working to make Sheffield fairer, 
safer and more sustainable.
We have:
•	 Passed a renewable energy motion 

committing the council to look into 
renewable energy installations on 
council owned buildings and new 
buildings.

•	 Passed an amendment on period 
poverty which focuses on the provision 
of free sanitary products in public 
buildings such libraries and community 
centres.

•	 Proposed a cost of living working 
group in the council. A package of 
support is now available to anyone in 
need and a network of Welcome Places 
has been created.

•	 Contributed to the Local Plan - through 
cross-party work, Greens steered the 
council to publishing a draft local plan 
for new buildings for the next 15 years.

•	 Acted on clean air - Greens 
have steered and supported the 
implementation of a Clean Air Zone, 
which has released millions of pounds 
in grants to support taxi drivers and 
small businesses.

Greens in SheffieldGreens in Sheffield

Sheffield’s Green group of 14 councillors


